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Business Directory for Website 

 
Currently there are many adverts in the Village Bulletin from local businesses and 
services.  The Parish Council also has a very good website www.westbergholt.net  
that has recently had a commendation in the Essex Association of Local Councils’ 
website competition.  It has been suggested that it would be useful for village 
residents to be able to access information about local businesses and services on 
the website.  Whilst the Parish Council cannot endorse any particular business, if 
you are interested in having your business included in this Business Directory on 
the website please contact:- 
Murray Harlow on Tel: 07989 720 256 or by email - 
 

comms@westbergholt.net 

 
 

 
Neighbourhood Planning  

The opportunity of the new “Localism Act” enables villages to develop their own 
“Neighbourhood Plan”.  This would be used to highlight the assets of the village of 
West Bergholt and create a vision of how the village environment and its activities 
could be influenced in the future. 
Villagers need to be involved in constructing this “Neighbourhood Plan”. 
Contributions from a cross section of village society will be needed – please think 
about getting involved. 
A Community Workshop is organised for the morning of  :-  
Saturday 24th November from 11am.in the John Lampon Hall 
 
There will be a speaker from the Rural Community Council of Essex to explain the 
way forward for us.  Refreshments will be available. 
 
Watch out for poster adverts in the village for more information. 

http://www.westbergholt.net/�

